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Road Closure at Emerivale 
 

   

 

• There will be a Road Closure between Western Cottage and Emerivale Cottage, Emerivale 

for approx. 4 weeks from 1st April 2024: 

 

o  The road will be closed during the following times:  

o 20:00 – 07:00 hrs 

 

• Preparations have been made to mitigate some of the concerns identified due to the road 

closure: 

o Emergency services will be accommodated at all times – this is standard practice 

during all road closure works undertaken  

o Road closure brought forward from 23rd April to 1st April to avoid periods of peak 

tourism 

o A banksman will be in place to guide traffic through the closure at peak ferry times 

and for any emergency situation 

o Essential access for customers who require access to their home/ holiday 

accommodation/ livestock etc. will be guided through the works – there may be a 

short waiting period 

 

• Please follow all signs put in place during these essential works. 
 

Ref: Capital/516082/Morrison Construction  

 
 

Taking care of your water supply 
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